DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.380/2/2007/




          7th January, 2008 
Shri H.M. Meena 

Dy. Commissioner of Police

Police Headquarters

Delhi

Subject : Medical opinion in respect of death of Ms. Zubeda
Ref. No. : Your letter No. 5054/C&T(AC-VI)PHQ dated 25.1.2007


A reference was received from the office of DCP Headquarters, Delhi, seeking medical opinion in respect of death of Ms. Zubeda.  It is regretted to note that in spite of this office letter No. DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.380/2/2007/28246 dated 7th February, 2007 and subsequent reminder No DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.380/2/2007/34420 dated 10.9.2007, seeking attested copy of all medical records including post mortem report No. 1321/06, copy of complaint of Shri Shakir Ali and other relevant documents pertaining to this case, the aforesaid documents were not made available to the office of Delhi Medical Council.


In view of the above, the Delhi Medical Council is not in a position to proceed in this matter and the same stands closed in the office of Delhi Medical Council. 

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to : Dy. Secretary (Home), Home Police-II Department, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Delhi Secretariat, I.P. Estate, New Delhi - 110002 – No. F.10/C-54/2006/HP-II dated 20.12.2006 – for information
